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Saturday, September 30 – Tyrsa Dance and Bandura Performances 
Tyrsa is performing this Saturday (full school including Bandura) at the Oakville Ukrainian 
Festival between 11:00 am and 12 noon.  Then the Tyrsa "Bandura" group is performing 
at the Bandshell near Central Library for the Cultures are Us Festival at 1:45 pm.  Please 
come out to support them! 

 
Sunday, October 15 – Parish Family Sunday – Praznyk 
All of you are cordially invited to the Parish Annual Feast-Day “PRAZNYK”, on Sunday, 
October 15, 2017.  Solemn Divine Liturgy will begin at 10:00 am with a festive dinner and 
concert by the Ukrainian Dance School “Tyrsa” to follow in the Parish Hall.  All are 
welcome! 
 

Saturday, October 28 - Tyrsa Garage Sale 
The next Tyrsa community garage sale is coming up on Saturday, October 28, 2017.   
There is also a Baba’s Kitchen and a raffle with many exciting and valuable prizes.   
This will coincide with Downtown Burlington's treats in the streets and it will once again 
be a registered location.  If you wish to donate candy for this event or to rent a table, 
please contact Stephen Pichocki at 905-331-8930 or spichocki@yahoo.com 
 

Sunday School Begins 

We cordially invite all children (Kindergarten and Elementary School aged) to join Sunday 
School, where we learn about our faith in a fun way!    The classes (of youngsters group 
and older group) take place on approx. 3 Sundays a month in the break between the two 
Divine Liturgies, from approximately 10:10 am to 11:00 am at the Church Basement Hall 
(and once a month, on Family Sunday – classes continue with an activity table/activities 
for kids, which are prepared during the Parish Brunch Social).  If you would like to help 
with the classes or for more information, please, contact the Parish Office:  holyprotection-
burlington@cogeco.ca (NOTE:  for all volunteers working with children, a police 
background check will be required.) 

 

 

 

 

Parish Information Network - hpbvmucc@yahoo.ca 

Visit us at: www.hpucc.ca 
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